

Board of Directors

Mel Mitchell, President Paula Cracium, Vice President
Ali Dabirian, Secretary Christopher Cooper, Treasurer
Bright Aregs, Mandhata Chauhan, Irwin Cohen, Susan Hammarlund, Becky Leveque, Ron Nagai, Vas Singh

October 21 2008

Mr. John Moreno Los Angeles Unified School District Office of Environmental Health and Safety 1055 W. 7th Street, 9th Floor Los Angeles, CA 90017

BY FACSIMILE

Ref. Draft EIR, Valley Region Span K-8 No. 2

Dear Mr. Moreno,

The Porter Ranch Neighborhood Council (PRNC) supports the Los Angeles Unified School District with its effort to build Valley Region Span K-8 #2 in Porter Ranch.

The PRNC is confident and looks forward to your ability or the new construction department's ability to properly mitigate the draft EIR's Less Significant and Significant Impact (Air Quality, Noise, Pedestrian Safety, Transportation and Traffic) as practically possible.

Thank you very much and we appreciate your effort with this important project.

Very truly yours,

Mel Mitchell President

MelMitchell@prnc.org

Work Phone: 800-680-2986 Ext 100